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PRIORITY REGISTRATION

Currently enrolled students using VA educational benefits will receive
“priority registration.” Students are notified of the registration dates via
Lakehawk Mail each semester. New students to LSSC will follow the
dates for new/transfer students to register the first semester. First time
in college students will complete New Student Advising and Registration
session before registering for classes. Transfer students will meet with
an Academic Advisor to discuss classes for the upcoming semester.




